## OREGON MENNONITE HISTORICAL AND GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY

## SPRING MEETING

Sunday, March 19, 1995, 2:30 p.m.

Zion Mennonite Church 6124 S. Whiskey Hill Road Hubbard, Oregon

Chairman Frank Morris
Devotions Leo Zook
Special music
History of the Bethel Congregation
The Christian & Catherine (Rich) Roth Family History, prepared by Milo & Martha Schultz
Short business meeting conducted by vice president Edna Kennel
An offering will be received toward the purchase of books for the library.

We welcome your suggestions of books for the library that would be useful for research and study in keeping with the purpose of our society. We encourage your donations of books and historical and archival documents to the society.